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November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As the festive season is fast approaching we are thinking about spreading a little bit of joy 

and laughter within the community with a daily post on social media in the lead up to the 

festive school holiday. 

 

This year we would like to film your child telling the community their favourite 

Christmas/holiday joke! As the video will feature on Facebook and Instagram we would 

need your permission to include them in the film. By filling in the slip below you would be 

giving us permission to film your child telling their joke and uploading this onto social 

media (Facebook and Instagram.) 

 

If you wish for your child to take part and give permission, then please fill in the slip below 

with your child’s name, class and most importantly their joke! Please return the slip by 

Friday 24th November.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Bowler 

Sparhawk Office 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Childs name…………………………………………………………………  

 

Class…………………………….. 

 

Please tick:  I agree for my child to be filmed and for this to be shared on Facebook 

and Instagram. 

 

Joke:………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………… 

http://www.sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.sch.uk/

